From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: Tuesday, 22 November 2022 12:11 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox

Subject: Online Submission

22/11/2022

MR Patrick Lillas
178 old Pittwater road ST
brookvale NSW 2100

RE: DA2022/1822 - 145 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

| do not support any further development of the Mall without acknowledgement of the poor state of the ingress to
the Mall from Old Pittwater Road.





